
CAMBRIA-FRIESLAND BOOSTER CLUB 
MEETING MINUTES/SECRETARY’S REPORT 

Wednesday, January 6, 2016 
7:15 PM 

 
Present: Brian Hughes, Gena Broesch, Joe DeYoung, Stuart Quade 
 
President Brian Hughes called the meeting to order at 7:15pm, January 6, 2016 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

Secretary’s Report was read and approved by Brian Hughes/Joe DeYoung 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Treasures Report was read and approved by Gena Broesch/Brian Hughes 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 

Foundation Update: 
 
Baseball/Softball Field Updates: Softball Fields: Quote work from DeJager, $5000 

 
Honor Flight Update: Declined 
 
CWC/CF Basketball Game Update: December 1, given to Larry Dykstra and Peter Huizenga. 
Stuart will be speaking with Randolph Christian and explaining to them that CF BC will not be 
participating in 2016 
 
Asphalt work at batting cage: Table until 2016-2017 school year 
 
Booster Club Officer Changes: Brian will speak with Angie 
 
Brat Bash Thank you’s: Brian will be sending Thank You’s to the seven sponsors he requested 
donations from. Stuart will do the others over $250. 
 
Bleacher Replacement: Stu will talk to School Board 

 
ATHLETIC DIRECTOR UPDATE 

Banner for outside: Tabled for a later date 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

Fun night - date and chair? 

Booster of the Year - March meeting 

Picture buttons 

Sanborn fundraiser request 

FUNDS REQUEST: 
 
Motion to adjourn: Brian Hughes/Stuart Quade 


